
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ENGINEERING REPORT AND RECOMMENDATIONS 

PREPARED IN ACCORDANCE WITH ARS 48-2015 FOR EXPANSION OF THE ICR 

SANITARY DISTRICT WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT AND NOTICE OF SPECIAL 

MEETING TO APPROVE AND ADOPT THE REPORT IN PREPARATION FOR PLACING 

THE MATTER ON THE NOVEMBER, 2022 ELECTION BALLOT TO OBTAIN VOTER 

APPROVAL TO INCUR BONDED INDEBTEDNESS TO FINANCE SUCH EXPANSION IN 

ACCORDANCE WITH ARIZONA REVISED STATUTES. 

 

June 9, 2022, Hearing at 2:00 p.m.; Public Meeting To Follow at 

Granite Peak Unitarian Universalist Congregation, 882 Sunset 

Ave., Prescott, Arizona. 

At this combined hearing and public meeting, the ICR Sanitary 

District Board of Directors will determine if any changes are to 

be made to the Engineering Report or approve and adopt the 

Engineering Report and recommendation for expansion of the 

wastewater treatment plant.   The approved recommendation will 

include the method of proposed expansion and estimated cost of 

expansion..  Property owners and customers of the District may 

appear and be heard on these matters.  Objections to the 

Engineering Report or the performance of the proposed work may be 

submitted in writing to the Chairman of the Board of Directors 

prior to the date set for the hearing.  These objections may be 

mailed to the ICR Sanitary District, P.O. Box 1963. Prescott, AZ  

86302 or emailed to the District at info@icrsd.net.  A complete 

copy of the report and estimated costs of expansion can be 

obtained on the District’s website:  www.icrsd.net or by calling 

928-713-0548. 

 

http://www.icrsd.net/

